
Lucenda L Orr, CARTHAGE, MO.
This pipeline is a critical part of keeping Missouri citizens safe during our 
cold winters. Please, please, please keep this pipeline open. I realize my 
address is not in the St. Louis area, but we do use Spire Gas for our 
heating. Any disruption to the St. Louis citizens, could also affect other 
Missouri citizens that use Spire Gas for their heating, and put their health 
and lives at risk.
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